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Town releases Request for Expression of Interest for  

affordable housing 

Georgina, ON – The Town of Georgina is focused on supporting the construction of affordable housing and 

is committed to advocating for and enabling the development of new residential units throughout a range of 

affordability levels. The Town is also actively exploring opportunities for partnerships and collaboration with 

a variety of stakeholders. 

The Town has released the Request for Expression of Interest (REOI) for affordable housing.  

Through this REOI, the Town is looking to identify partners with the interest and capacity to invest in and 

manage affordable housing projects in Georgina. The objective is the development and/or provision of 

affordable housing units within the Town’s boundaries.  

The intent of this REOI is to explore innovative, inclusive and feasible housing solutions that address the 

growing need for affordable housing options in the community.  

The deadline for submission is June 6, 2025.  

To learn more, visit georgina.ca/AffordableHousing. 
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https://www.georgina.ca/sites/default/files/2025-04/georgina-reoi-affordable-housing-final.pdf
https://www.georgina.ca/living-here/planning-and-development/affordable-housing-georgina
https://www.georgina.ca/

